
 

 

 

 

 

 
Tuesday 18th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
TICKET INFORMATION FOR THE PERFORMANCES OF ‘THE WIZARD OF OZ’ 
AT THE BREWHOUSE ON THURSDAY 4TH JULY 2024 AT 1.30PM AND 6PM 
 
Rehearsals are in full swing for the forthcoming junior production (Years 4 - 6 inclusive) of 
‘The Wizard of Oz’. The tickets for the production are now on sale via the box office at the 
Brewhouse. Tickets will not be available from school. Please call 01283 508100 or click 
the link  The Wizard of Oz | Brewhouse Arts Centre to book your seats. 
 
Tickets will be sold on a first come, first served basis but we would ask that you try and 
limit your purchase initially to four tickets per family. This should ensure that everyone 
who wishes to see their child perform has the opportunity to do so. We thank you for your 
support with this.  
 
There are two productions 1.30pm and 6.00pm.   
 
Tickets for the 1.30pm performance will cost £7.00 each and tickets for the 6pm 
performance will cost £8.00 each.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr D Adams 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 

 

 

https://www.brewhouse.co.uk/events/the-wizard-of-oz

